**GEORGE DALE**Commissioner of Insurance
State Fire Marshal

**LEE HARRELL**Deputy Commissioner



501 N. West Street 1001 Woolfolk Building (39201) Post Office Box 79 Jackson, Mississippi 39205-0079 (601) 359-3569 http://www.doi.state.ms.us

TO: All Insurance Companies Licensed in the State of Mississippi

FROM: Mississippi Department of Insurance

RE: Electronic Notification of Regulations/Bulletins

Second and Last Notice

DATE: June 22, 2004

The Mississippi Department of Insurance ("Department") will no longer provide notice of a filing or adoption of a Regulation and/or Bulletin via the U.S. mail. Any further notice regarding the filing or adoption of a Regulation and/or Bulletin will be sent by electronic mail.

The Department is requesting that all insurance companies provide the Department with an electronic mail address where notification concerning the proposed adoption of Regulations and/or Bulletins by the Department may be sent. The Department would prefer said electronic mail contact be for a division or department of the insurance company and not an actual person.

Please provide the Department with this information by contacting the Legal Division of the Mississippi Department of Insurance at either of the following electronic mail addresses: bonnie.shows@mid.state.ms.us or kim.gilmer@mid.state.ms.us.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Kimberly Gilmer at (601) 359-3577.